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This is to inform all those candidates exempted from Ph.d entrance test for the academic session

2018-19 in the subject of Persian and those candidates who have qualified the entrance test
(Persian) conducted by the University on 18-11-2018 that their fresh counselling shall be conducted

in the office of the Dean, School of Arts, Languages and Literatures on 16 February 2019 at 11.30

a.m.

The said candidates are, hereby, directed to be present for the said counselling in their own
interest along with their certificates/documents.
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